April 10, 1992

SPECIAL MEETING PROPOSALS - WATERLINE EXTENSION AIKEN ROAD, HOOVER ROAD EXTENSION

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board was held on Friday, April 10, 1992 at 3:30 p.m. with supervisors Ronald Golba, Joseph Budai and Richard Schweinsberg present.

The purpose of the meeting was to received sealed bids for the installation of waterlines on Aiken Road and Hoover Road Extension.

The following bids were received:

Granite Construction: Baker Contracting	\$ 145,425.00 148,802.24
B. Forbes Excavating	150,559.04
Parisi Excavating	161,688.00
J.S. Northeast	164,749.60
Ferri Contracting	170,887.00
Annico Corp	175,800.00
Unity Development	176,553.00
Bruce Sikora Excavating	187,665.80
Miles Developing	196,221.00
Strange Corp	208,685.00
Martino Inc.	224,171.00

The supervisors stated that the award for the contract would be made at the next public meeting.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sibeto Secretary-Treasurer